
ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT THE MATTERS THAT TOURIST GUIDES 
NEED TO BE CONSIDERED WHILE CARRIYING OUT THEIR 

PROFESSIONS
Turkish Tourist Guides Association (TUREB) has sent a letter to our Association regarding the issues 

that tourist guides should pay attention to while carrying out their profession. In summary, 
the letter states the following:

• The primary language(s) listed on the tourist guide’s work card should be used to provide guiding 
services.

• Turkish guiding services can only be provided to “Turkish-speaking groups” or “local groups”.
• A “guiding service contract” must be made before the tour.
• Tourist guides are required to visibly carry their work cards.

For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-about-the-
matters-that-tourist-guides-need-to-be-considered-while-carrying-out-their-professions 

FIRST-AID TRAINING WAS HELD FOR OUR INSTITUTION EMPLOYEES 
AT OUR HEAD OFFICE

The first of the first-aid training sessions that we organized for our institution employees took place 
on Tuesday, April 4th, 2023 at our Central Office, led by our workplace doctor M. Can Yenice.

Our trainings aimed at increasing the first-aid awareness of our employees will continue 
both face to face and online.

INFORMATION OFFICER EXAM HAS BEEN HELD
Our association conducted the Legislation Exam, which is the first step of the Information Officer 

Exam, on Sunday, April 9th. The exam process is still ongoing, and the Foreign Language Exam will be 
held on April 15th and 16th, while the Foreign Language Interview will be held on April 29th and 30th.

You can access the results of the “Online Information Officer” exam on https://akademi.tursab.org.tr/
signin/ starting from the date the results are announced.

PEGASUS AIRLINES ANNOUNCES IMPLEMENTATION OF 
3D SECURITY SYSTEM FOR PAYMENTS

Following the complaints and requests from our members, as a result of the discussions that our 
Association has been having with Pegasus Airlines for a while;

It has been announced that as of Monday, April 10, 2023, 3D security system will be applied to all 
credit card payments made through Pegasus Agency Reservation Systems, and it is stated that 

the current workflow may be affected due to 3D security check.

For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-about-pegasus-
airlines-3d-payment-system 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON TRAVEL AGENCIES WELCOME PASSENGER 
AT ISTANBUL AIRPORT

In accordance with the letter received from the Istanbul Airport Civil Administration Office and the 
ongoing updates to the Istanbul Airport Entry Cards Directive;

It has been deemed appropriate to postpone the requirement for a permit from the civil 
administration office for TÜRSAB cardholders until the update process is completed. However, 
starting from May 2, 2023, licensed guides and TÜRSAB cardholders may engage in passenger 

pick-up activities only in front of Terminals 8 and 14, provided that their cards are visibly displayed. 
It has been noted that commercial passenger pick-up activities will not be allowed in front of the 

currently used Terminals 9 and 13 from the aforementioned date onwards.

For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/important-announcement-on-
travel-agencies-welcome-passenger-at-istanbul-airport 

CEVAT PREKAZI VISITED TÜRSAB HEAD OFFICE
Football player Cevat Prekazi, who is involved in a project aimed at contributing to the football 

education of Turkish athletes under the age of 17, visited TÜRSAB Central Office and
had a meeting with TÜRSAB Board Member Yıldırım Taş, TÜRSAB Chairman of Foreign Tourism

 Expert Committee Kemal Ertem, and TÜRSAB Group President of Information Technologies and 
Media Communications Mesut Kanat.

THE PRESIDENT OF TUTAP VISITED OUR HEAD OFFICE 
The President of Tourism and Promotion Platform (TUTAP) Fikret Yıldız visited  our Central Office 

on Monday April, 10 (today). Our Chairman of the Board, Firuz B. Bağlıkaya, was awarded the title of 
Turkey’s Cultural and Tourism Ambassador for his contributions to promote the cultural and

spiritual values of our country.

TÜRSAB BOARD OF DIRECTORS ORDINARY BOARD MEETING
HELD AT THE HEAD OFFICE

TÜRSAB Board of Directors Ordinary Meeting was held at TÜRSAB Central Office today, 
April 4th (Tuesday), with the participation of our Chairman of the Board Firuz B. Bağlıkaya,

Board Members and Chief Presidential Advisors.

TÜRSAB WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE EASTERN MEDITERRANEAN 
INTERNATIONAL TOURISM & TRAVEL EXHIBITION EMITT

Our association, TÜRSAB, will be participating in the 26th Eastern Mediterranean International 
Tourism and Travel Exhibition EMITT, which will take place at the TÜYAP Fair and Congress Center 
between April 12-15, 2023. We will be located at booth number 8251 in Hall 8. All of our members are 
welcome to use TÜRSAB’s 144 m² booth area free of charge for meetings and business discussions.
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Our TÜRSAB Mobile Application is online! It has been applied as a part of our Association’s Digital 
Transformation and will enable you to access our TÜRSAB services in the easiest and fastest way. 

You may easily access many of our services for our members and consumers, such as TÜRSAB 
Online, TÜRSAB KART, license plate inquiry, plate status notification, Digital Verification System,

QR Code Verification, and member agency inquiry, via your mobile devices, and practically perform 
your transactions.

You can download our TÜRSAB Mobile Application, which will provide benefits to our members and 
users, to your mobile devices free of charge via the links below. 

Click to download the application for free.

WITH TÜRSAB 
MOBILE 

APPLICATION, 
ALL YOUR 

TRANSACTIONS 
ARE AT YOUR 

FINGERTIPS 
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INVITATION TO SOLIDARITY
We faced a great disaster due to two separate earthquakes in Kahramanmaraş. In the earthquakes 
that caused countless destruction in Kahramanmaraş, Hatay, Adıyaman, Malatya, Gaziantep, Kilis, 
Şanlıurfa, Diyarbakır, Adana, Osmaniye and Elazığ, tens of thousands of our citizens were lost and 
more than a hundred thousand of our citizens were injured. The region was left under rubble both 

physically and mentally. Our suffering is great and deepens day by day.

Our 725 travel agencies operating in the region are experiencing the biggest crisis in their history. 
While life is being rebuilt in our cities that suffered from disasters, we aim to support our colleagues, 

reactivate our travel agencies, and renew the region with tourism.

The Tourism Travel Agencies Foundation (TURSAV), which was established in 1991 to support our 
travel agencies and ensure their development, launched a support campaign to support our travel 

agencies who are going through this difficult process and to alleviate their suffering. In this context;

To meet the urgent needs of our members, especially accommodation,
To support the re-establishment of workplaces and to re-establish life in the region,

We want to support the interrupted education of our members’ children. To continue their education 
with a scholarship, primarily at Private TÜRSAB Vocational and Technical Anatolian High School, or to 

provide support scholarships for those studying at other institutions.
We are launching the ‘Support for Our Disaster Survived Members Campaign’.

It’s a day of unity.
It’s the day of solidarity.

It’s the day to give shoulder to our members, to stand up again with the power of our Union.
It’s a day to regenerate life and tourism in our ancient lands.

As the beautiful people of this beautiful country and the innovators of tourism, we invite you and all 
our colleagues to contribute to our Campaign to Support Our Disaster Victims Members.

ACCOUNT NUMBERS FOR SUPPORT CAMPAIGN:
TURSAV TURİZM VE SEYAHAT ACENTELERİ VAKFI

Bank Name / Branch-Code: VAKIF BANK / FULYA–S00728
TR14 0001 5001 5800 7307 9238 18

Description: Deprem Kampanyası BAĞIŞ

To watch the video of our Chairman of the Board of Directors, 
Firuz Bağlıkaya, about the campaign; 

CLICK TO WATCH 
THE VIDEO

TÜRSAB AGENCY SOFTWARE
The “TÜRSAB Agency Software” continues to be used to enable our travel agencies to easily carry out their 
business, maintain customer inventories, and quickly organize tour programs. Our agencies can now easily 

access the reservation, reporting, and customer information program via the internet through mobile devices and 
computers, free of charge.

The TÜRSAB Agency Software can be used by obtaining an agency code through TÜRSAB Online from the 
website www.tursabyazilim.org. 

For more detailed information, please visit: https://www.tursab.org.tr/.../uyelerimiz-50-yilimiza-ozel 

BTK BAŞKANLARI İLE SON DURUM
This week on our program “BTK Başkanları 
ile Son Durum” presented by our Media and 
Communications Manager Serkan Tahmaz, 
our guest is Gürkan Özcan, the President 
of Istanbul Fatih Regional Representative 
Board. The program, which will discuss what 
can be done to increase tourism activities in 
the Historical Peninsula, unknown facts about 
Istanbul, and the discounts on museum entrance 
tickets negotiated with our association, will be 
broadcasted live on TÜRSAB TV on Tuesday, 
April 11 at 2:00 PM.

You can watch TÜRSAB TV live on our website 
and YouTube channel.
www.youtube.com/tursabtv 
www.tursab.org.tr/tv 

GÜNDEM ÖZEL
Our “Gündem Özel” program, moderated by 
our Digital Communication and Press Editor 
Esra Gençoğlu, which was broadcasted on 
Monday, April 3rd, featured Akdeniz University 
Nature Sports Instructor and AKUT Antalya 
Unit Manager Yılmaz Sevgül and our TÜRSAB 
Academy Director Ümit Aydın as guests. 
The program discussed topics related to 
search and rescue processes after disasters, 
preparedness in earthquake zones, risks, and 
precautions.

KÜLTÜR KEŞİFLERİ
With the presentations of Özgür Ildır Öksüz and 
N. İlham Seyyale, our ‘Kültür Keşifleri’ program 
broadcast on Wednesday April 5th, had A. Hakan 
Eğinlioğlu, President of the Tourist Guides 
Chambers Union (TUREB) as a guest.
In the program, evaluations were made on what can 
be done to revival and improve the regional tourism 
after the earthquake disaster we experienced and 
the steps taken for the tourism sector.

İLKER ÜNSEVER İLE
TURİZM HUKUKU
Our program “Tourism Law with İlker Ünsever,” in 
which TÜRSAB’s Chief Legal Advisor, Attorney İlker 
Ünsever, answers questions related to tourism law, 
examines the agenda items of travel agencies and 
the tourism industry from a legal perspective was 
broadcasted on thursday, April 6th.

HR STRATEGIES
Our “HR Strategies” program, presented by our 
TÜRSAB Academy Director Ümit Aydın and with 
Business and Social Security Expert Serdar Aday 
as a guest, was broadcasted on Friday, April 7th. 
In the program; Social security, Credit Guarantee 
Fund (KGF), KOSGEB, İşkur incentives and 
retirement age victims (EYT) were evaluated.
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https://apps.apple.com/tr/app/t%C3%BCrsab/id1595191104?l=tr
https://play.google.com/store/apps/dev?id=5056726413836450614
http://www.tursab.org.tr
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr
https://www.instagram.com/tursaborgtr
https://www.youtube.com/tursabtv
https://tr.linkedin.com/company/tursaborgtr
https://twitter.com/tursaborgtr
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe91WEIlHYc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PRPn5kf6bTE 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vfZpbBjv-OY 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=71TCseuZLng&t=890s 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=goUX3UdxECw

